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REGULAR COUNCIL 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: November 13, 2007 

FROM: General Manager, Engineering PROJECT FILE: 1707-005/11 

SUBJECT: 
 

Contract Award - M.S. 1707-005-11,  

B& B Contracting Ltd. 
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

 The Engineering Department recommends that Council: 

 

1. Award Contract MS 1707-005-11 to B&B Contracting Ltd. in the amount of 

$4,746,600.00 (including 6% GST). 

 

2. Set the expenditure authorization for Contract MS 1706-009-11 at $4,983,930.00 

(including 6% GST). 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

 

This contract includes the widening of Fraser Highway between 148 Street and 

151 Street, the installation of raised medians and left-turn bays, the replacement of a traffic 

signal, and the replacement of water mains within the same limits.   

 

The following specific projects will be included in the contract: 

 

ID# Project # Location Description 

10536 1706-3090-00 Fraser Hwy: 148 St to 151 St Interim Arterial Widening 

10828 3806-4060-00 Fraser Hwy @ 148 St Traffic Signal 

10847 1207-3020-00 Fraser Hwy: 148 St to 151 St Watermain 
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TENDER RESULTS 

 

Tenders for Contract M.S. 1707-005-11 were received on November 8, 2007, with the 

results as follows: 
 

 Contractor Tender Amount with GST   
 
 

 1. B&B Contracting Ltd. $4,746,600.00 

 2. Aggressive Roadbuilders Ltd. $4,808,854.30 

 3. Double M Excavating $4,990,074.80 

4. Gemco Construction Ltd. $5,359,481.90 

5. Imperial Paving Ltd. $5,651,358.20 

6. TAG Construction Ltd. $5,745,094.00 

7. Pedre Contractors Ltd. $6,995,000.00 

 

 The Engineer’s pre-tender estimate was $5,349,000.00 (including GST). 

 

EVALUATION 

 

Our consultant reviewed the tenders for accuracy and completeness, and no errors were 

found.  All submissions included the required 10% bid bond and were signed and sealed 

on the Tender Form and Summary Sheet of the Schedule of Quantities and Prices. 

 

The low bidder, B&B Contracting Ltd., has provided a Consent of Surety for a 

Performance Bond and a Labour & Materials Bond, and agreed to complete the work 

within 140 working days as stipulated in the contract.  B&B Contracting Ltd.’s past 

performance on similar work has been satisfactory and they have no outstanding legal 

claims against the City.  We therefore recommend that B&B Contracting Ltd. be awarded 

Contract number M.S. 1707-005-11. 

 

FUNDING 

 

 Funding is available within the approved Engineering budget. 

 

 

 

 

    Paul Ham, P.Eng. 

    General Manager, Engineering 

LD/rdd 

 

c.c. - City Manager 

  Jo-Ann Anakotta, Finance & Technology Dept. 

  Contract Award Binder, Engineering Dept. 
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